From: noreply@richmondhill.ca noreply@richmondhill.ca On Behalf Of Michelle

Penrose-Sinclair

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 9:04 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Goodwin Chan's motion regarding on-line voting

I am writing as a resident of Richmond Hill who is in support of Goodwin Chan's motion to ask Council to reconsider allowing residents to vote online for the upcoming election in October of 2022.

In the Mayoral by-election this past January, this method of voting provided an easy method of casting my vote and I understand that this method increased the number of voters, with the majority of those votes being cast online.

> Thanks